
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
Jabra are pleased to announce the launch and availability of a new and improved supervisor cable 
for use with Jabra Quick Disconnect (QD) headsets. 
 
Supervisor cables, or ‘Y cords’ fit in between the headset cable and the telephone connection cable 
(or USB adapter), to allow two headsets to fit to one phone for training or conferencing purposes.  
 
The new improved cable features a mute button on one side of the supervisor cable to allow the 
supervisor to mute and un-mute their microphone as and when they need to.  This means greater 
flexibility for the call compared to the previous supervisor cable options (both microphones 
permanently live or one microphone permanently muted).  As such the two current supervisor 
cables will no longer be manufactured, and will be replaced with this one new, improved version.  
The end of manufacturing date for the current variants is 30th June 2016.  
 
Migration table:  
8312-129 QD Supervisor cable,      8800-02-01  

both sides live      QD Supervisor cable  
27352101  QD Supervisor cable,      with supervisor mute switch 

one side muted 
 
 
Logistics information  

SKU  Description  EAN Number  Code  QTY  Gross Weight  Height  Width  Depth 

8800‐02‐01 
Supervisor QD cord (with 
supervisor mute switch) 

5706991019483 
PCS  1  0.42  5  1  10 

MC  180  10.01  45.6  68  17.8 

 
All weights are in kilograms, all measurements are in centimetres.   
 
If you have any questions about the new Jabra QD supervisor cable with supervisor mute switch, 
please do not hesitate to contact your Jabra Account Manager, or visit www.jabra.com to find your 
local Jabra Support Team.   
 

Product: Jabra QD supervisor cable 
Subject: New and improved Jabra Supervisor cable now available 

Date: 26th April 2016 

€35.00 MSRP 


